METROPOLITAN GOVERNMENT OF NASHVILLE AND DAVIDSON COUNTY

Cynthia L. Croom, Ed.D. Executive Director

METROPOLITAN ACTION COMMISSION

800 2nd Avenue North, Nashville, Tennessee 37201 P.O. Box 196300, Nashville, TN 37219-6300 Phone (615) 862-8860 / Fax (615) 862-8881 www.nashville.gov/mac

October 9, 2019

Dr. Earl Suttle, Chairman/CEO Leadership Success International 920 Renaissance Way Roswell, GA 30076

Dear Dr. Suttle:

I wanted to thank you for the wonderful training you provided for our site managers. At the conclusion of the session, they felt invigorated and were excited to implement the many strategies you offered them. They left with a toolkit of practical approaches they can use as leaders to generate a positive school climate. Your delivery was engaging and effective. We look forward to your return to our program to provide more training for our team.

Sincerely,

Phara N. Fondren, Ed.D.

Head Start/Early Head Start Director



